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TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES 

BUDGET/MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

Zoom # 839 9388 8072 

December 7, 2020, Monday 

 

Present:    Michael Molisse, Chairman  

    Jane Hackett, Vice Chairman 

    Pascale Burga, Councilor 

    Christopher Heffernan, Councilor 

    Maureen Kiely, Councilor      

         

Also Present:   Ted Langill, Chief of Staff 

    Richard Swanson, Town Auditor 

    Joseph Callanan, Town Solicitor    

          

Recording Secretary:   Mary Barker 

 

 

Chair Molisse called the meeting to order at 7:17 PM. Town Clerk Kathy Deree called 

the roll with all members present. 

 

 

 

20 116-Appointment to Planning Board-Ben Faust 

This measure was referred to the Budget/Management Committee on November 16, 

2020. Mr. Faust was asked to present his qualifications and interest. Mr. Faust responded 

that he contemplated the level of civic engagement. He applied last year to serve where 

he could apply the skills he learned in his career to help the town succeed and grow.  

Chair Molisse noted that the committee members received his resume. He reminded Mr. 

Faust that Planning is a very important committee; not that the others aren't, but he 

should visit the sites that the board deliberates and not rely on the maps.  

A motion was made by Vice Chair Hackett to forward measure 20 116 to the full Town 

Council with a recommendation for favorable action and was seconded by Councilor 

Burga.  

 

A roll call vote was taken: 

Councilor Burga-Yes, Councilor Heffernan-Yes, Councilor Kiely-Yes, Vice Chair 

Hackett- Yes, Chair Molisse- Yes.  

UNANIMOUSLY VOTED.  
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ADJOURNMENT 

 

At 7:21 PM, there being no further business, a motion was made by Vice Chair Hackett  

to adjourn and was seconded by Councilor Burga.  

 

A roll call vote was taken: 

 

Councilor Burga-Yes, Councilor Heffernan-Yes, Councilor Kiely-Yes, Vice Chair 

Hackett- Yes, Chair Molisse- Yes.  

UNANIMOUSLY VOTED.  

 

Respectfully Submitted by Mary Barker as Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

Approved by Michael Molisse as Budget/Management Committee Chairman 

Voted unanimously on 4 January 2021 


